
From: Cox, Christopher
To: Kim Turner CtMgr
Subject: Re: [UC] FW: Orchard Park Closings Estimate
Date: Thursday, July 22, 2021 12:29:47 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you very much.

I’ll be sure to communicate this to the operations and container delivery team.

Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
SATX & RGV District Areas
ccox6@wm.com
 
Waste Management
1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX  78217
Cell 210 772 6074

On Jul 22, 2021, at 11:32 AM, Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>
wrote:

Chris,
 
Just so you are aware of the number of polycarts that are needed for the Orchard
Park subdivision in the next 30 days.
 
Kim M. Turner
Universal City
210-659-0333 ext 705
 

From: Michael Cassata <DSDirector@uctx.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 10:54 AM
To: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>
Cc: Michael Cassata <DSDirector@uctx.gov>
Subject: Orchard Park Closings Estimate
 
Kim,
 



Jaclyn estimates between 20 and 25 closings within the next 30 days at Orchard Park.
 
Sincerely,
 
Michael Cassata, AICP
Development Services Director
City of Universal City
2150 Universal City Blvd
Universal City, TX 78148
 
Tel:  (210) 619-0720
Fax:  (210) 659-7062
 

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.


